Trick or Treat – Smell My Feet – Careful When You Cross the Street

By Count Brennan

The leaves are starting to change on Walnut Lane.  Pumpkins will be plentiful at our neighborhood pumpkin patches.  Before you know it Spongebob, Dora and a good old fashion Dracula will be knocking on your door for a Halloween treat.  Here are a few reminders to help your little and not so little ghouls gather more treats and avoid some tricks this Halloween.

Before Halloween
Plan a safe costume.  Be sure that wigs and costume materials are flame retardant, shoes fit well and costumes are short enough to prevent tripping or catching on fire.  Carry a flashlight and add reflective tape to costumes to improve visibility to motorists.  Glow-in-the-dark accessories are always a scream!   Discuss a plan for finding each other, should you become separated from your little ghost or goblin.  

Trick or Treating

If you are going trick-or-treating, please be sure that children are always with a parent or responsible adult.  Try to stay together in groups, visiting only well known Ghouleta neighborhoods and going to well-lit homes.  Stay on sidewalks at all times, avoid tripping over tombstones and cross only at well-marked crosswalks.  Consider removing your mask before crossing the street as masks may reduce your ability to see oncoming cars.  Remember to never go into a stranger’s house, even if someone offers you a special treat, a trip into a haunted house or a howling good time.

Candy

Before diving into those fangtastic packs of Reese’s or Snickers, please have an adult inspect all candy.  Never eat from an unsealed, opened or tampered with package.  Please report any unusual treats, headless horsemen or suspicious behavior to the local authorities.  

Most of us need extra candy like a vampire needs garlic.  Even though you collected it, doesn’t mean that you have to eat it all.  At least not all in one night…

Alternatives
Instead of going door to door this year, consider some alternative activities.  Look for a special Halloween spooktacular or consider starting one on your block.   Many schools, shopping malls and community groups have organized festivities.   Share the spirit by visiting a retirement home or senior center. 

Addams Family Time

Halloween should be a time for family fun.  This may include a visit to one of our local pumpkin patches, designing a gourdgeous costume, planning a party, trick-or-treating or just spending time together with mummy and daddy.   

Q: 
What do a graveyard and a pediatrician’s office have in common?

A: 
A lot of coffin’

Best witches this Halloween from the Pediatric Corner.

